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A message from our PTO...

Mark your calendar for this Friday, April 12th @ 9 AM to
join us for the Lagway PTO meeting.

Interim Superintendent, Tom Crowe, will be in attendance for a presentation about the upcoming bond. This is a great
opportunity to come and learn plus ask any questions you may have.

Nominations for PTO officers are now open through Friday, April 12th @ 4pm. Please email LESpto@uwillisisd.org if you are interested
or want to nominate someone for the following positions: President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer.

These will be passed along to the nomination committee per our bylaws (Article VI Section C). We will post the preferred slate prior to
May's meeting and vote by anonymous ballot at the May 10th meeting at 9am.

We look forward to seeing you there.
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